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I’'m writing to you to protest about the application about running 150-200 heavy lorries each day for the
next 2 years along Stanhope Street .As T live in Scafell Stanhope street they will be going passed my flat
and I can assure you that won’t be pleasant, it is a small road and there is parking outside which probably
wouldn’t be allowed ,as these new blocks have been built there is no free spaces anymore. I have had
temporary traffic lights outside the building that created a lot of noise, the road has been dug up untold
times so it is uneven when a lorry passes by it makes a lot of noise believe me. I've had to put up with a lot
of noise since HS2 came here and this would be the last straw.

Robert Street will turn into a main road ,children coming from school will suffer surely the quality of air
will lessen. It’s ridiculous

To think they would rather save money at the cost of Local residents

Yours Sincerely
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